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KS2 Reading Library

Wishlist

School Trips for all SA 
children

Music lessons and 
instruments

Classroom Resources

Continuous 
enhancement to 

playground equipment

CAN YOU HELP TO REACH OUR TARGET?

£10,000
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Could you be our next SASA chair?

It has been a very tricky 18 months for fundraising and as you know, many charities have been affected. At 

SASA, we too, have been unable to hold big events like our annual Summer Fayre and Christmas Fayre last 

year but thanks to some creative thinking and your support, we were still able to raise £4,500 to support the 

children. That’s a great achievement, and one we’re proud of, but it’s also significantly down on a normal year, 

when we would expect to raise around £10,000. That money goes straight to giving a huge boost to the 

children’s activities and equipment.

Going into the new school year, we are looking forward to getting a few fundraising events off the ground, but as 

Caroline and I step back from being co-chairs after 4 years, we urgently need enthusiastic new leaders to take a 

thriving SASA forward. Could you be our next chair or co-chair? You’d have the support of a great team including 

the Treasurer and Secretary - it’s certainly a committee that works hard but also plays hard with lots of fun and 

laughter while we plan and run events.

Perhaps you’re a new parent to the school, or maybe your child has been part of the school for a couple of years, 

and you’ve seen the positive impact fundraising has on the opportunities our children can enjoy. Either way, if 

you are looking for a way to get involved and help keep our great school growing, please think about joining 

SASA - we’d love to hear from you and answer any questions you might have.

Contact SASA via Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/sasachinnor or email Nykki at 

sasanykki2017@outlook.com

https://www.facebook.com/sasachinnor

